
 

Valentine’s Day, the day we show our appreciation to the ones we love 

through cards, candy hearts, chocolate, flowers, etc.  Of course, we 

show those we care about we love them all year long, but how?  We 

invest in them with our time, we listen, we shower them with gifts and 

words of love and encouragement.  What about God? Do we daily in-

vest in the relationship with our Creator?  May this be a time of re-

newed commitment to our Lord as well as the relationships He has 

blessed us with here on earth.  We pray this season of love envelopes 

your heart with the love of our Lord. 

It is February, the month of re-enrollment!  Re-enrollment forms for 

the 2017-18 school term will be mailed out this month.  Please remem-

ber to return your information and enrollment fee of $50/child to se-

cure your spot for fall 2017.  All accounts must be current by February 

24, 2017 in order to continue child care services.  If you would like to 

withdraw your child or make changes to their schedule for summer 

please let the office staff know in writing as soon as possible.   

We value your feed back!  Please return your completed survey to the 

office so that we can better serve you and your family!   

Teays Valley Christian School will be hosting a Kindergarten Preview 

Night on Thursday, February 2, 2017 at 6:30pm.  Join TVCS for an in-

formative and inspiring kindergarten preview night that includes a free 

dinner and childcare.  If you have any questions please call 304-757-

9550, email at info@tvcswv.org, or visit TVCS website at 

www.tvcswv.org.     

Our Annual Music Program will be Tuesday, February 28, at 7pm in the 

sanctuary of our sponsoring church, The Depot.  All classes will partici-

pate, even the infants!  Please have all children dressed and ready to go 

in their classrooms at 6:45 pm.  Church clothes are appropriate attire.  

The program will be live streamed at churchatthedepot.com.  The link 

will be posted on the TVCDC Families Facebook page.  It will also be 

available for playback.  DVDs will NOT be available for sale.   

Director’s News 

Teays Valley Child Development Center    

Newsletter 

   February 2017 

 

Dates to remember: 

 February 5th-TVCS K Preview 

Night and Dinner 6:30pm  

 February 14th– Valentine’s 

Day parties 10am 

 February 28th– Annual Mu-

sic Program 7pm in the 

sanctuary 
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President– Dr. Jason Epps 

Director- Tonya Neal  

Assistant – Lessa Wheeler 

Admissions – Brittany Hill 

Accounts– Barbara Hopkins 

Morning Supervisors– Jan 

Forloine, Becky Cook 

Evening Supervisors- Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino 

Main office hours are from 

8am -5pm daily. 

 

Weekend Service Time-

Sundays at 10:30am  

 

Check out grouplink-

churchatthedepot.com 



 

books, toys, dress up, and old 

magazines or newspapers are 

greatly appreciated.  Tissues, wet 

wipes, stickers, and non food 

treasure items are also appreciat-

ed!  Thank you in advance! 

Annual Music Program-Tuesday, 

February 28th @ 7pm (sanctuary) 

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Becky          Ms. Alyssa          
Ms. Amanda      Ms. Raven 

Ms. Olivia           Ms. Emily H. 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Kristen        Ms. Sandy 

Ms. Bailey          Ms. Sandra 

Ms. Brianne        Ms. Kathy 

Hello parents!  This month we 

will be finishing up our bible 

unit on going fishing with two 

miracles at sea.  The first mira-

cle is the account of the disci-

ples fishing all night with no 

catch and then obeying Jesus 

by casting their nets one last 

time on the opposite side of 

the boat.  The second miracle 

is when disciples have begun 

to cross the sea only to see 

what appears to be Jesus walk-

ing on the water to catch up 

with them in the boat.  We will 

discuss with the class how 

these two events continue to 

prove that Jesus was the Son 

of God, and not just another 

prophet.  We will then begin our 

next bible unit, which focuses on 

the growing up life of Moses and 

Samuel.   

Our themes for the month will in-

clude dental awareness (February 

is dental awareness month), the 

jungle, and Valentine’s Day.  Our 

letter focus will be Jj, Vv, and Kk.  

Our Valentine’s day part will be 

Tuesday, February 14th at 10 am.  

Details will be posted with sign up 

sheets on the classroom doors.   

Our character focus for the month 

is GENTLENESS.     

Donations of new or gently used 

Infants, Toddlers, and Twos   

Hello families!  This month 

we will be exploring the col-

ors pink and white in honor 

of Valentine’s Day!  Our 

shape for the month will be a 

heart.  Art work involving 

pink, white, and hearts will 

be filling the folders this 

month.  

Our bible story for the 

month is about Daniel and 

the Lions Den.  Daniel had a 

love for God like no other 

and that protected him from 

getting eaten by lions.   Our 

bible character of the month 

is GENTLENESS.   

Donations of wet wipes are greatly 

needed and appreciated! 

If you would like to do a special 

craft or read a book to the class 

please let the teacher know so a 

time and day can be arranged.   
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Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Ashley, 

Ms. Karri, Ms. Nancy, Ms. Tara S., 

Ms. Mary, and Ms. Kimberley 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Stacey, Ms. Grace, Ms. LaDon-

na, and Ms. Vicki, Ms. Michelle M. 

Older one year old teachers: 

 Ms. Demaris, Ms. Kelly, Ms. Kin-

sey, Ms. Michelle H. 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Tara B., Ms. Jessa, Ms. 

Treisha, Ms. Ashley H., Ms. Claire, 

Ms. Cassi, Ms. Emily H. and Ms. 

Steph 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


